
 

Dear Residents of Evergreen Broadacres,  

It was with heavy hearts that we heard this morning  

of the sudden passing of Mavis Powell. 

 

As much as it is a sad time for her family and friends,  

She and they are in all of our thoughts. 

 

She was well known in our midst and we do hope and trust  

that the wonderful memories of the many years shared  

will live on forever. 

 

It is however a blessing to know that she is now without  

the earthly problems and pain that life brings us. 

We share the family’s mourning  

and ask all to please respect their privacy at this sad time.  

Evergreen Broadacres Residents Committee. 


